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RE: DA2023/0995 - 5 4  Brighton Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

I fully support this application. There is a very strong need for unit/apartment 
housing on the Northern Beaches. We lived from 2013 through 2019 at 74 Brighton Street. 
During that time I was pleased to see lots better utilised with more condensed housing with 
units on them. This makes Northern beaches more affordable particularly for Seniors. 
Brighton Street is very well positioned for this kind o f  development. 
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